Dr. S. D. Flatres

20th January 2012

Dear Sir / Madam,

| am writing to give my support to a licence application for 43 High Street, Harrow-on-the-Hill. As a local
resident, | am often frustrated by the lack of an ability to buy alcohol on the Hill and frequently make the
journey to Scuth Harrow for such purposes. However, this is often an inconvenience and | wholeheartedly
welcome the possibility of this changing.

With regards to the potential of local youths having increased access to alcohol, | do not believe this to be
an issue. The simple reason is that the shops here already sell an 18 rated product, namely nicotine with

no issues. The applicant is familiar with the local population and | have no doubt that they would be diligent
in checking identification.

Yours faithfully,

Dr. S. D. Flatres






